
LITTLESTOWN ELEMENTARY FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION (LEFA)
SCHOLARSHIPS

Scholarships may be awarded as a grant or payment made to support or aid a student for one
athletic season on behalf of LEFA.  Individuals applying for scholarship must have participated
in the league as a cheerleader or player. Participants may apply for scholarship more than once

and receive scholarship more than once, however preference will be given to those who have not
previously received a scholarship. The approval of scholarship will be determined by the LEFA

board of directors. Further documents may be required. Any inquiries who may be interested in a
scholarship for a season should email LEFA President president@thunderboltsfootball.com

mailto:president@thunderboltsfootball.com

